THE BOULDER SCHOOL

for Students of The URANTIA Book

> 1622 - 18th Street Boulder, Colorado 80302

> > December 26, 1984

Carlton Tefft Mach III, Incorporated 1700 S. Eisenhower Mason City, Iowa 50401

Dear Carlton:

We received your letter, following your call, and also the information regarding Transglo. Thanks very much.

I am enclosing some copies of study aids we have here on the subject of celestial beings, as you requested. I hope this is the kind of presentation you have in mind. We find the charts helpful for our study.

We have prepared study outlines for each of the Jesus Papers. We use these in our school program here, but - in order to avoid unnecessary conflict with the Urantia Foundation in Chicago by possibly violating their copyright - we are awaiting their approval before we make the outlines available to the public.

This same consideration for the Foundation is the reason why we here would not want to initiate the use of your product with the use of the Urantia symbol/or name, much as we agree with you on its value. Some here have already aroused unpleasant feedback from Chicago because of a bumper-sticker of this nature. Have you contacted the Foundation about this?

I am also enclosing our latest School Bulletin. Therein is listed the seminars we've held here. As I think I mentioned to you on the phone, these seminars have been video-taped, but have not yet been edited for distribution to the public. Let us know which ones you might be interested in receiving, and we'll get them to you when available.

Our readings of the Urantia Book on tape also will need prior approval of the Urantia Foundation, and that likewise has not been received.

I am enclosing a copy of The Call of the Spirit by Merritt Horn, a co-founder of our School. (Quantity orders of 10 or more available at \$5 each.)

Peace and blessings,